HAWAIIAN BROADCASTING SYSTEM, LTD.

HILO

TO: MR. MAURICE W. NITTLER

DATE 1 Jan 60

FROM: Hal Marques, KHBC-Radio

. FILE

RE: Reception Report

VIA

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Many thanks to you for your report of reception of KHBC-Radio on the evening of 22 November 59.

The report is completely satisfactory as I was on the board at the time and recall very well our typical Sunday evening sign-off.

It is interesting to note that we have received quite a few reception reports of our Sanday evening broadcasts. It is possible that at about that time, the frequency is reasonably clear.

Aloha, and very best wishes to you for the New Year.

Harold L. Marques KHBC-Radio & TV